CORRESPONDENCE
6/22/2020

. DOCUMENT NO. 03214-2020
Antonia Hover

From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent: Monday, June 22, 2020 8:41 AM

To: Charles Murphy

Cc: Aaron Redda; Michael Barrett; Zachary Rogers; Doug Wright; Phillip Ellis; Lee Eng Tan;
Hong Wang; Adam Teitzman

Subject: RE: Docket 20200056; DN 03196-2020

Hi Charlie,

Thank you for the confirmation. Per your request, DN 03196-2020 will remain in the docket file; and
FIPUG has been added as an interested person in Docket 20200056.

Dorothy

From: Charles Murphy <cmurphy@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Sent: Monday, June 22, 2020 8:27 AM

To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Cc: Aaron Redda <ARedda@psc.state.fl.us>; Michael Barrett <MBarrett@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Zachary Rogers
<ZRogers@psc.state.fl.us>; Doug Wright <dwright@psc.state.fl.us>; Phillip Ellis <PElIlis@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Lee Eng Tan
<LTAN@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: RE: Docket 20200056; DN 03196-2020

HI Dorothy,
Please add this to the docket file and add FIPUG as an interested person in the docket.

Charlie

From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent: Friday, June 19, 2020 5:38 PM

To: Charles Murphy

Cc: Aaron Redda; Michael Barrett; Zachary Rogers; Doug Wright; Phillip Ellis
Subject: Docket 20200056; DN 03196-2020

Importance: High

Good afternoon, Charlie,

CLK Received DN 03196-2020 from FIPUG/Moyle, in Docket 20200056. Since this letter is
addressed to the Chairman and all Commissioners, I'm assuming that their offices will forward them
to CLK to be placed in consumer correspondence. Since it was e-filed (and we note that CLK is not
addressed in the letter or added as a cc) we have added it to the docket file. However, we need a bit of
clarification and confirmation. Please advise if:

1) this letter should remain in the docket file or moved to consumer correspondence; and
2) whether FIPUG should be added an interested person in the docket.

Thank you for your help,

Dorothy Menasco



Office of Commission Clerk
(850) 413-6770





